
 

Every year for Bach’s birthday a spontaneous, global community of musicians unites to sow 

the seeds for future generations of classical music lovers and share their joy of Bach’s music 

(http://bachinthesubways.org).  This year it will be Bach’s 333rd birthday.  

Local recorder ensemble, Lumiere, is inviting musicians (and listeners!) of all ages and 

abilities to join us in this celebration at a Bach Open House, Play-in, at the Cobargo 

Community Hall on Saturday 24 March 2018.   

This will be an open and friendly environment where you can bring along some favourite 

Bach pieces that you play or sing, either by yourselves or with others.  Or you can play along 

with us.  

Friends, family and the community are invited to stop by and listen! 
 

There will be tea and coffee and cake to sustain us and it will be a lot of uplifting fun!  

Gold coin donation to cover costs. 
 

Need inspiration? Free Bach scores (in the public domain) as well as transcriptions for many solo 

instruments and a wide variety of ensembles are available at imslp.org.  If you would like to play along and 

want to see the music contact me on the number below.  Bring your own music stands and instruments. 
 

Further Information: Kate Jorgenson, 0428135052, katejorgenson1@gmail.com 
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